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What have we been learning? 

This week, we have had an art focus, and have been focusing on flowers.  At the beginning 

of the week, we used pencils to sketch and make observational drawings of a flower of our 

choice. These are just 2 of our fabulous sketches, and there are more in the Key Stage 1 

corridor! 

 

 At the end of the week we created our own version of Van Gogh’s sunflowers, this was 

after we had been out into the garden to plant our own sunflower seeds- we wonder whose 

will grow the tallest. 

In Maths, we have been looking at making estimations by rounding numbers up to their 

nearest 10, to estimate what the answer might be.      

Next Term 

We will be moving on to look at the book ‘Believe 

me Goldilocks rocks’! From this book we will be 

making wanted posters and writing detailed 

character descriptions.  

In maths, we will be consolidating our knowledge 

of using < > = whilst looking at the place value of 

numbers to 100.  

We are also very lucky, as on Tuesday we are 

having a visit from the Yate Heritage Centre, to 

talk to us about how Yate has changed over the 

years.  This will support us with our chronological 

timelines that we will be completing in History, 

over the coming weeks.  

Other News 

Over the half term, please complete both the seed 

observation and the map activity which your child 

will have brought home with them. 

Over the next few weeks, please also continue to 

work on telling the time with your child. They need 

to be able to tell the time using o’clock, half past, 

quarter to and quarter past as well as 5 minute 

intervals, for example twenty five past. We have 

assigned some activities linked to this on 

Mathletics. 

Thank you. 

 


